

Newsletter 14th July 2023

Dear Parents

End of term reports went out to parents this week. Please do take time to appreciate and celebrate all that your child has achieved this year. We would love to hear your feedback using the bubble sheet at the end of the report.

Summer fair grand total was a fantastic £3551. A massive thank you to everyone involved. All money raised will be going towards improving tech at Osidge.

The highlight of this week surely must be our Y6 production of *Alice in Wonderland* – a whirlwind of fun and silliness as Alice meets a host of strange and curious characters. Other year groups had the opportunity to watch the show during the school day, while evening performances were held for parents and families. A huge well done to all the children for their wonderful performances and of course my thanks to all the staff who prepared the children and took time out on both evenings to support with the shows.

On Tuesday children had the opportunity to visit their new classes, meet their new teacher and to find out about what to expect next year. More information for parents with key information will be shared next week and at the start of term. Reception had a fun day out at Trent Park, travelling by tube and playing and collaborating together in the park. Thank you to all the parents who came along to support with the trip and to all the staff involved with the logistics to make it a success.

Next week, please send your child with a couple of plastic bags in their school bag as the teachers will be sending home books, artwork and anything else lurking in your child's tray.

There will be important information coming out about school lunches and after school club in the coming days. Please look out for that.

Have a lovely weekend

Jen Brodkin

Diary

19th Leavers Ceremony Year 6

19th BBQ & Disco After School Year 6

21st Last Day of Term- Normal Finish Time

September 2023

1st Inset Day School Closed4th Inset day School closed

5th Children return to school

October 2023

23rd -27th Half Term

November 2023

3rd Fire works Display (save the date)

December 2023

22nd Last Day of Term- Normal Finish Time



Please check to see if you have any school books at home and bring them to school so they can be put back into the library and class library for next year.

Thank you for your support





Join Ready Set Read Summer Reading Challenge

over the summer holidays see how many books you can read or listen to.

This flyer is also attached





The winners of the Superhero Adventure story-writing competition and the winners of a £10 book voucher are:

Year 1 - Hugo

Year 2 - Vinessa

Year 3 - Joanna

Year 4 - Abdul

Year 6 - Ayza & Ava

Well done to all of the children who entered the competition!

We loved reading all of your exciting stories!

School Blog

Year 3's trip to London Zoo - https://www.osidgeschool.org/blog/year-3s-trip-to-london-zoo/

KS2 Sports Week - https://www.osidgeschool.org/blog/ks2-sports-week/

Year 1's Show - https://www.osidgeschool.org/blog/year-1s-show/

Year 5's Workshop - https://www.osidgeschool.org/blog/year-5s-three-workshop/

Athletics Competition - https://www.osidgeschool.org/blog/athletics-competition-2/

Year 6's Show https://www.osidgeschool.org/blog/year-6s-show-2/

Reception's Trip to Trent Park https://www.osidgeschool.org/blog/receptions-trip-to-trent-park/



Thank you to Julia
Class 3B
for donating a
book to the
class library